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PARK YOUR BIKE FOR FREE AT FAIRHOPE ARTS & CRAFTS FESTIVAL   

Fairhope Public Library is New Location for Bike Valet      

 

Fairhope, Ala (March 4, 2019) – Volunteers for The Baldwin County Trailblazers will offer free and 

supervised bike parking during the 2019 Fairhope Arts & Crafts Festival, on Friday through Sunday, 

March 15, 16 and 17.   

Bike-valet volunteers will be stationed at a new location this year in front of the Fairhope Public Library, 

501 Fairhope Ave.    

“We are glad to provide this convenience for festival guests because we want them to choose active 

transportation when possible,” said Jennifer Vestal, president of the Baldwin County Trailblazers.  “It’s 

gratifying to see that the number of bicycles at the valet increases each year. Even those who don’t live 

nearby have discovered the benefit of parking their cars beyond downtown and enjoying a short bike ride 

to the festivities.”  

Scooters, strollers, skateboards and similar people-powered transport vehicles are welcome.  

Volunteers will be on-site Friday, Saturday and Sunday 9:45 a.m. to 5 p.m. to check in bikes and to 

oversee the parking area.   

 

The Baldwin County Trailblazers is a nonprofit organization dedicated to enhancing the quality of life in 

Baldwin County by making active transportation and healthy recreation accessible and safe. For more 

information, see Thetrailblazers.org. 
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Editor: Image of previous-year bike parking available by request. 

 


